

Overview and Scrutiny Committee

6 October 2008

Report Title: Cabinet Response to Scrutiny Review on Improving Road Safety in Haringey – update of recommendations
Report of: Beverley Taylor, Assistant Director Frontline Services
Ward(s) affected All
Purpose 1.1 This report provides an update of the recommendations from the Overview and Scrutiny Committee on the scrutiny review of Improving Road Safety.
Recommendations That members note update and recommendations set out in the report
Report authorised by: Niall Bolger, Director of Urban Environment
Contact officer: Joan Hancox, Head of Sustainable Transport Telephone: 020 8489 1777